
ASHEVILLE, N.C. SUBVETS MEETING  

DEC 2, 2014 

MEETING OPENED 1800 HOURS        MEETING CLOSED 19:30 HOURS 

BASE COMMANDER GENE IPOX PRESIDING 

PRAYER AND TOLLING OF THE BOATS 

MINUTES 

THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING WHERE TO BE CORRECTED AND READ AT THE JANUARY MEETING. 

TREASURERS REPORT 

CHECK $887.01 SAVINGS $658.04 $304 IN STORES. MO BY JIM SEACORD SEC BY GENE IPOX TREASURERS REPORT WAS ACCEPTED 

OLD BUSINESS 

MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN WAS DISCUSSED AND THE COMMITTEE WILL HANDLE FROM HERE. THE ARRANGEMENTS HAVE BEEN 

MADE AND FORMS WILL GO OUT JAN 1ST. 

THE ASHEVILLE PARADE WAS A SUCCESS AND A GOOD TIME WAS HAD BY ALL. WLOS THOUGHT ARE TORPEDO WAS A 

SUBMARINE. 

THE BONE FISH GRILL HAS NOT RESPONDED TO HAVE A PICTURE TAKEN WITH THE GROUP THE TOPIC HAS BEEN SHELVED. 

THE MANAGEMENT OF RYANS HAS MADE A VETERANS ROOM. WE HAVE PUT UP PICTURES AND WILL BE ADDING AS WE GO. THE 

ROOM AS IS IS TOO NOISE TO HAVE MEETINGS IT WAS MOTIONED BY EUGENE JOHNSTON SEC BY CASEY POND TO HAVE 

MEETINGS IN THE OLD ROOM UNTILL THEY ADD A DOOR TO THE VETERANS ROOM. MOTION CARRIED. 

THE VETERANS DAY EVENT WAS ATTENDED BY 14 PEOPLE AT OLIVE GARDEN AND THE RESTAURANT PICKED UP THE TAB. 

THANKS OLIVE GARDEN. 

A NOTICE WAS SENT OUT FOR THE MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR GREIG MCELRATH AT THE VA CHAPEL. 3 OF OUR MEMBERS 

ATTENDED: JIM SEACORD ART BAKER AND TIM KAST 

NEW BUSINESS 

STEVE BELL ENCOURAGED MEMBERS TO MAKE MEMBERSHIP OUR NUMBER 1 PRIORITY. 

JOE SCHMIDT RECEIVED THE DISTRICT COMMANDERS AWARD FROM STEVE BELL FOR 2014. 

ANCHOR PATCHES WILL BE ORDERED ASAP. 

IT WAS SUGGESTED TO HAVE A MEDIA PERSON TO HANDLE ALL PUBLICITY. CASEY POND VOLUNTEERED AFTER A QUICK TWIST 

OF THE ARM. THANKS CASEY WE NEED WORKERS LIKE YOU. 

GENE WANTS TO HAVE A FLAG DISPOSITION CEREMONY IN THE NEAR FURTURE. IF YOU HAVE A FLAG LET HIM KNOW. 

IT WAS MOTION BY TOM BEACH AND SEC BY JOE SCHMIDT TO RAISE THE MOONSHINE MOUNTAIN FEE TO $15.00 DOLLARS. 

CARRIED 

A LONG DISCUSSION WAS HAD ABOUT JIM MEYERS POSITION WITH THE FLOATS. MANY AVENUES WHER ADDRESS BUT NO 

CONCLUSION WAS FORTH COMING. FUTURE DISCUSSION WILL BE BROUGHT UP IN THE NEAR FUTURE. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

December 05 Pearl Harbor Remembrance DINNER 

April 20-232015 SE Regional Conference 

AFTER THE CLOSING PRAYER THE MEETING WAS CLOSED MOVED BY MO JIM SEACORD SEC TOM BEACH. CARRIED 

                                                                                        RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED  

                                                                                                                    JIM SEACORD 

                                                                                                                     SECRETARY 


